
Dear editors and reviewers: 

 

Thank you for your letter and the reviewers’ comments on our manuscript. 

 

Name of journal: World Journal of Clinical Cases 

Manuscript NO.: 55691 

Column: Case Report 

Title: Robotic surgery in giant multilocular cystadenoma of the prostate: A rare case report 

Corresponding author: See-Tong Pang 

 

The main corrections are in the manuscript and the responds to the reviewers’ 

comments are as follows. 

 

Replies to the Reviewers’ comments: 

This is an interesting case report about the robotic surgery in giant multilocular 

cystadenoma of the prostate. The surgical procedure is very detail, and clear. It will 

well guide the other clinician for the resection of GMC. Some minor language 

polsihing should be corrected, please check and revise. I suggest to publish this case 

in priority. 

Answer: 

Thank you very much for affirmation and recommendation to our article. The 

manuscript had been edited by professional English language editing Company, 

Formosa Medical Editors. The document of the English Language Certificate has been 

uploaded. 

 

 

Replies to the Editorial Office’s comments 

(1) Language evaluation: Classification: Grade B. No language editing certificate was 

provided.  

Answer: The English Language Certificate has been uploaded in the document of 

55691-Answering-Reviewers-revision.pdf.  

 

(2) The authors did not provide original pictures. Please provide the original figure 

documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to ensure that 

all graphs or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor. 

Answer: PowerPoint with original pictures named image file (55691-Image-File-

revision.ppt) had been uploaded 

 



(3) PMID and DOI numbers are missing in the reference list. Please provide the 

PubMed numbers and DOI citation numbers to the reference list and list all authors 

of the references. Please revise throughout. 

Answer: Correction has been made in the revised version. 

 

Once again, thank you very much for your constructive comments and suggestions 

help us both in English and quality improvement of the paper. 

 

Kind regards, 

Le-Wei Fan 


